
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ysgol gynradd Blaengwrach Primary School 
  

Heol Wenallt 
Cwmgwrach 

Neath  
SA11 5PS 

Tel: (01639) 720342 
 

Email: blaengwrachprimary@npt.school 
Website: https://blaengwrach-primary-school.j2bloggy.com/ 

: @BlaengwrachPri1 
 

Head Teacher: Mrs Samantha Sharp ALCM, BA (Hons) NPQH  
School Admin:  Mrs Karen Thomas 

 

 
21st June 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

ParentPay Service Ending 
 

As you are aware Welsh Government and Neath Port Talbot Council have been rolling out 
Universal Primary Free School Meals.  Therefore, it is not financially viable for us to renew our 
contract with ParentPay which is ending on 30th June 2023. 
 
From 30th June 2023, payment for Year 5 and Year 6 school meals and any arrears will need to be 
paid by cash or cheque directly to the school. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Regards 
 
S. Sharp 
    


